Monthly Meeting Minutes
March 2015
Cherry Grove Friends Church
Attendees:

Rob & Toni W., Andrea D., Margie H., Ollie & Karen B., Fran K., Diane B., Bob H., Don & Ruth P., Cathy K.,
Cleone J., Bonnie C., Camille R., Matt & Shelly G., Diana D., Dan & Jan H., Linda A., Dave & Jan D., Matt &
Sandi W.

Opened with prayer.
Review of the previous monthly meeting minutes.
NWYM Representative -

Shelly Geil-Attended the mid-year meetings. Full report included in March’s meeting packet. Future
seminar on “Creating a Congregational Culture of Generosity” being developed — general interest in
getting it offered at Cherry Grove.

Stewards —

Rob King: New sanctuary lights are installed, but the dimmer mechanism is pending for need of
additional wiring. We should be connected to PUD water this week. Purchase of a new riding mower
has been arranged and the old will be up for sale when some repairs are completed on it - suggested
asking price is still being determined.

Nominating—

Toni Woodard: A reminder that some committee/position terms will be coming up for renewal for the
period starting this July. Please express interest/intentions to the nominating committee.

Meeting closed.



